OSO Chapter President’s Report 2023-2024

Please complete the Chapter President’s Report and submit directly to DKG/OSO State President Melodie McGee by June 1, 2024.  Email to: president@dkgohio.org or mail via USPS to Melodie McGee 3230 Cannock Lane, Columbus, OH 43219.  

Chapter:

# of Chapter Members:

Chapter President:

Address:

City:

Phone:

Email Address:


Membership
1. Participated in the OSO Membership Treasure Hunt Promotion.  Explain the outcomes:



2. The Chapter Connection: Provide a brief statement about how the members of your OSO Chapter have stayed connected this past year (such as utilizing Zoom meetings. Go To meetings, emails, phone trees, newsletters, or face to face, etc.).




3. Use of specific strategies and their outcomes from the Chapter Tools on the DKG International website (mark all that apply):

A. Strategies for a Positive Chapter Environment

B. Chapter Check Up

C. Opportunities through DKG 





State Initiatives
Provide information as to how your chapter supported any of the following four initiatives this year: Domestic Violence Prevention, Donate Life, The Dolly Parton Imagination Library of Ohio, or Girl Scout Patch Program.






Chapter Programming
Identify a chapter program(s) which promoted a relevant educational topic explored during the 2023-2024 program year.

	Program Name:

	Description of Program:



Communications/Marketing
Select and describe, where appropriate, the options your chapter completed during the 2023-2024 program year:

Submitted two or more-chapter newsletters.
	Dates:

Sent one photo with a caption to the Editor of The Voice.
	Date:

Have an updated website. URL address:

Have an updated Facebook Page. URL address:

State Leadership Team
What issue/concern would you and/or your chapter like to see you state leadership team address this biennium?







